

Mettawee Messenger

February 11, 2021 Principal: Brooke DeBonis 645-9009

Principal's Corner:

The cases of covid-19 are spreading throughout Rutland and Bennington County. Our school itself has been impacted. We are counting on all of you to follow the Governor's guidelines, especially during the upcoming winter break. If you do not follow the guidelines, please be honest and have your child participate in remote learning the week we get back.

I wanted to inform you that the people that tested positive for COVID-19 in our school are now feeling much better. Please help us stay healthy by doing your part. I hope all of you are able to spend quality time with your immediate family over our winter break.

To ensure the continued safety of our students and staff we pivoted midweek to remote learning, as you know, and we couldn't be more proud of our students.

They have done their attendance, participated in their meetings, and submitted their work. Thank you for being there behind the scenes to support them.

We are stronger together.



"Masks on faces, 6
foot spaces,
uncrowded places."
Let's continue to
work together to

keep us all safe and healthy.

We would like to remind you of the orders put in place by Governor Scott to keep Vermonter's safe from the coronavirus. The cases of COVID-19 in Rutland and Bennington Counties are rising and we have felt the impact in our school. It is so important that you follow the Governor's guidance and not travel outside the state of Vermont for anything other than essential business. It is also very important to remember that there are still restrictions in place for multi household gatherings. We must be vigilant in our efforts to keep our community safe.

With love and gratitude to you all for your continued trust and support as we navigate this complicated time.

Happy Valentine's Day!









A Little Mettawee LOVE From Art Class!



Mettawee Messenger

February 11, 2021 Principal: Brooke DeBonis 645-9009



CHANGE OF DATE

High Mowing Seed Order Forms are due on <u>Friday, February 26th.</u>

No late orders will be accepted. The seeds will be delivered in March!



February 15th - 19th - NO SCHOOL

Enjoy your February vacation.
Please be safe.

We look forward to seeing you back at school on February 22nd.





February 15th - 19th - Winter Recess **April 12th - 16th** - Spring Recess



